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Date: August 27th, 2018 

Thirty-Five members of the Akela A. Wright Scouts Troop of Paramaribo, Suriname 
were taken on a guided tour of Banks DIH Limited operations at Thirst Park, East Bank 
Demerara on August 24th, 2018.  

Before touring the production plants, the enthusiastic group met briefly with Mr. 
Clifford Reis, Chairman/Managing Director who welcomed them to Thirst Park and 
spoke about the Company’s rich history and development. 

The visitors had a first-hand look at the Soft Drink and Water Production plants and 
Dairy/Novelty department. 

The Surinamese were accompanied by seven scouts from Essequibo Coast who are also 
visiting Georgetown as guests of the Scout Association of Guyana. Group leader Mr. 
Crfeo Joseph thanked Banks for hosting the delegation. 

 

Mr. Clifford Reis, Chairman/Managing Director (centre) with the visiting scouts group. 


